
Hookstone Chase Primary School 
Hookstone Chase, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 7DJ 

Telephone:  01423 886026    
e-mail: admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Headteacher Miss Ann Wheatcroft 
                   
11th June 2018 

            
Dear Parents 
 

You will be aware that we are holding a 50th Anniversary Summer Fair on Saturday 30th June. 
 
As well as a fantastic variety of outdoor stalls, refreshments, games and activities for everyone, the 
school will be open between 11.00am and 4.00pm for both past and current children, parents and 
staff to view. 
 

There will be an Art Display of the children’s original pieces of work which can be purchased by 
parents.  The pictures can be reserved and purchased by parents on Saturday 30th June ready to 
collect the following week.  The cost of a framed piece of artwork will be £5.  The children have 
created some wonderful original work and are very proud of their achievements.  They will be a 
wonderful momento of your child’s time at Hookstone Chase. 
 

The children will also be performing Songs from the Decades throughout the first part of the 
morning.  The timings are as follows:- 
 
 11.30am 1960s  Choir 
 11.45am 1970s  Oak, Hawthorn and Beech Classes 
 12 noon 1980s  Choir 

12.15pm 1990s  Maple and Silver Birch Classes 
12.30pm 2000s  Pine, Willow and Horse Chestnut Classes 
12.45pm 2010s  Rowan and Sycamore Classes 

 
Please complete the attached form to indicate if your child will be taking part.  We are really hoping 
that all the children will be able to attend. 
 

Also, as part of the birthday celebrations we are planning a Balloon Race.  This is a competition 
where entrants buy a balloon which has a numbered ticket attached; this balloon is then released.  
The person who bought the balloon that travels the furthest and has its ticket returned to the 
organiser is the winner receiving a voucher for £50. 
The balloons will be released altogether at 3.00pm on Friday 29th as part of the Children’s party.  
The balloons are made from latex which is a natural product and biodegrades at the same rate as 
an oak leaf.  The race tickets are made of thick paper and DO NOT involve the use of string or plastic 
valves.  Thus the products used have minimal effect on the environment. 
Balloons are priced at £3.00 and would need to be purchased by Friday 15th June.  Please complete 
the attached form to secure your balloon for this exciting event.   
 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
Ann L Wheatcroft 
Headteacher 

mailto:admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk


 
 
 

Hookstone 50th Birthday celebrations!  
 
Balloon Race 
 
I wish to purchase ……………  balloons at £3.00 each       Total amount: £ …………. 
 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………    Class: …………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
I have paid by ParentPay* / I enclose payment* (*please delete as appropriate) 
 
If paying by cheque please make payable to ‘Hookstone Chase Primary School’     
 
 
 
 
 
Songs from the Decades 
 
My child: …………………………………………………………….     Class: ……………………………………………………………… 
 
will*  /  will not* (*please delete)  be participating in the school singing on Saturday 30th June. 
 
 
 
Signed:   ……………………………………….………….. Parent/Carer        Date:…………………………………………….         
 
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 

           


